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Dear Parents and/or Guardians of students in Grades 9-11:  
 
 
On January 9th and 10th your child will have the opportunity to begin selecting their 
elective classes for next year. Students will listen to presentations from all our 
departments during their scheduled physical education class. School Counselors will be 
following up with students later in the year to finalize their schedule. 
 
In preparation for this event, please view department videos on our website prior to 
the presentation. Videos can be found on the Sachem East webpage under 
Departments: Course Offering Videos or by clicking here.  
 
We look forward to helping your student in creating their schedule for the 2025-2026 
school year. If you have any questions about courses, please contact your child’s school 
counselor. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

       
Lou Antonetti       John Cariddi  
Principal       Assistant Principal  

https://www.sachem.edu/schools/east_-_curriculum_videos

